
 

  

No. 80000948/ 0042/ 2021   

                                                                                     10th February 2021 

Subject:  Notification of The Bid Conference and Site Visit of The 7th Gas Separation Plant Project No.2 

Dear Sirs, 

Reference made to Letter No.  80000948/ 0025/ 2021:  Notification of The Bid Conference and The 
Qualification Proposal Submission of The 7th Gas Separation Plant Project dated 26th January 2021, please be 
informed that Virtual Site Videos and Bid Presentation Documents are changed to present on Bid Conference 
day (22 February 2021 during 14:00 – 18:00 Bangkok time (GMT+7)) without pre-download. 

 After the Bid Conference, PTT shall share these information to Bidders for examining Virtual Site 
Videos and Bid Presentation Documents. The Bidders would be able to request further clarification by sending 
the clarification form in PART A Appendix O to PTT. 

Please sign in this acknowledgement form to PTT by email to confirm Bidder’s acknowledgement. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
WORAWUT HAMARN 
 
(Mr. Worawut Hamarn) 

Procurement and Material Management Division Manager 

Project Support Department 

            Please acknowledge by sign and return by E-mail within 3 days 

 

 

 
E-mail: project_procurement@pttplc.com 

Tel. +662-537-1744 

Acknowledge by 

Name of Bidder:   ____________________________ 
 

Signature:   _________________________________ 

                   ( _______________________________ ) 


